

Information Letter no. 11-2016

Dear Member Federations,

We can offer you today the final version of the website for the upcoming European Championships U-23 in Plovdiv (BUL). You will find all needed information on:

www.fencinglife.eu

Please note that registration for this championship can only be made on the website of our confederation under www.eurofencing.info

Please also note that you should register your fencers until 23.04.2016

With best regards,

Max W.F. Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Tel. +49 8142 597077 – FAX 597079

Email: wfgeuter@aol.com www.eurofencing.info